
From: Scott Friedman [sfriedman@cm-chi.com]
Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2007 10:00 AM
To: Eleanor Lott; IBFSINFO
Cc: kdavis@bajabb.tv; 'Emily Denney'
Subject: Baja Broadband, FRN 0014860522 - address change

Ms. Lott:

We represent Baja Broadband Operating Company, FRN # 0014860522. Baja operates six earth
stations and recently changed its address. The information in CORES has been updated. We
appreciate your assistance in updating the address in IBFS for Baja's earth stations.

Baja’s new address is:

Baja Broadband Operating Company, LLC

1061-521 Corporate Center Dr.

Suite 100

Fort Mill, SC 29707

Please update the information for the six earth stations listed below to reflect the recent address
change:

· E4314

· E860880

· E920195

· KM51

· KJ42

· E920281

Thank you for your assistance and do not hesitate to call with any questions.

Regards,

Scott Friedman

Attorney

Cinnamon Mueller



307 N. Michigan Ave., Suite 1020

Chicago, IL 60601

312-580-8557 (voice)

312-372-3939 (fax)

sfriedman@cm-chi.com

*********************************************************************************

This electronic mail transmission may contain confidential or privileged information. If you believe that
you have received this message in error, please notify the sender by reply transmission and delete the
message without copying or disclosing it.

*********************************************************************************


